
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Gabriel Rojas, Chair 

  Zoning and Platting Commission Members 

 

FROM:   Scott Grantham 

  Development Services Department 

 

DATE:   April 5, 2016 

SUBJECT:   SP-2015-0133C – South First Grocery (7814 South 1st Street) 

 

 

The request for a waiver has been withdrawn. The site plan application has expired. 

For additional information, please contact the case manager, Scott Grantham, at 512-974-2942 
or  
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